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FROM: Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary @W\Jﬁ"\j ; )05“ |
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - AFFIRMATION SESSION, 9:25 A.M.,

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 10, 2000, COMMISSIONERS'
CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH,
ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE)

SECY-99-267 - International Uranium (USA) Corp. Commission Review of LBP-
99-5

The Commission approved a Memorandum and Order affirming LBP-99-5.
(Subsequently, on February 10, 2000, the Secretary signed the Memorandum and Order.)

The staff should revise the Alternate Feed Guidance consistent with the direction in this
Memorandum and Order.
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